
Headteacher Awards: Oak Class - Joseph 

Gold Awards: Rowan Class – Connor, Douglas, Cedar Class – Lydia, Chloe, Elliott 

Silver Awards: Oak Class – Liam, Louie W, Louie E, Joseph, Rowan Class – Poppy B, Evie, Sycamore Class – 

Finley, Cedar Class – Owen, Ellis, Hamish 

Bronze Awards: Beech Class – Isabella, Imogen, Sofia 

Star of the week: Oak Class – Millie, Rowan Class – Jude, Sycamore Class – Daisy, Cedar Class – James, 

Maple Class – Eli, Beech Class – Emmie & Oscar 

  

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Let’s go Zero campaign  
As a school we have signed up to the Let’s go Zero by 2030 campaign. This is where we aim to 
eliminate/offset our carbon footprint by 2030. You can see https://letsgozero.org/ for more information.  At 
the moment we already recycle our rainwater, recycle our paper, cardboard, plastic, glass, turn off lights 
when we leave the room, compost where possible etc but there is more we can do. As a school it is vital we 
are tackling climate change not just by teaching the children about it but also by demonstrating it in school. 
Child Assault Prevention (CAP) UK workshops 
Next week Years 3-6 will be having workshops in school run by CAP UK. CAP UK is a school based project that 
works to reduce children’s vulnerability to abuse. CAP equips children with the skills and strategies necessary 
to stay safe from harm and encourages them to grow up to be strong and confident young people. 
Resource to support parents’ mental well-being 
In school we use a company called SSS for a lot of our safeguarding training. They have produced a ‘10 Top 
Tips Parent Resource’ which is designed to offer practical advice on how parents can safeguard their mental 
health and promote their wellbeing. The resource is available as a document and short video presentation.  
The link to both resources is:  
https://ssscpd.co.uk/education/parentsandguardians/your-mental-health-10-tips-for-parents 

Free online parent session: cyberbullying 
Thanks to smart devices and social media, bullying can come into a child’s home. We know it’s a big worry for 
parents. The Internet Legends programme in partnership with Google offers free live parent sessions with 
tips and advice for parents. This Cyberbullying session can be watched at any time by clicking on the link 
Bags2School 
Bags 2 school have been sent home again. The collection is 9am on Wednesday 26 May so please bring any 
bags to the front of the school, outside the office on that morning. All money raised goes to the PTA. Many 
thanks.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support 
Best wishes 
Mrs Taylor-Bashford 
 
 
  
 
 

Diary dates: 

Monday 17th –Wednesday 19th May – CAP UK workshops for children in years 3-6. Letters were sent home 

yesterday about this. 

Wednesday 26th May 9am – Bags2School collection 

Every Friday until half term – Maple Class life saving swimming lessons 

28th May 3.30pm – Children break up for half term 
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